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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON LATEST JUDICIAL RULING FAULTING 

TRUMP ADMINISTRATION’S HANDLING OF DACA 
 
“Talented, hard-working young men and women who believe in the American Dream should not be 
deported from our country or torn from their families. President Trump’s choice to end DACA was 
immoral, un-American and unlawful. I commend Judge Bates’ ruling, which is keeping the dream 
and hope alive for thousands of Dreamers who contribute so much to our city and nation. Chicago 
will continue to stand its ground as a welcoming city and fight for the rights of Dreamers.” 
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